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        July 2018 
 
Dear Temple Beth Torah Member, 
 
We are thrilled you are part of our community!  We are so excited about the year ahead with Rabbi Steven 
Edelman-Blank, our new Education Director/Cantorial Soloist Linda Myer and our goals and guiding principles as 
built by you, our congregants!   Everything we do will revolve around Rebuilding, Aligning and Transitioning to 
ensure you have a spiritual, social and educational home at Temple Beth Torah.   The board of directors will be 
diligently working to ensure we follow our guiding principles and position ourselves for future growth.  We 
encourage you to join our journey by doing what you can to be active in our community- be it attending our 
services, joining a committee, volunteering in the classrooms, and/or donating financially.     
 
Enclosed please find your Invoice for Dues, Building Fund and Religious School (if applicable) for this fiscal year 
which runs 7/1/18-6/30/19, plus any outstanding amount owed from the previous fiscal year.  The enclosed 
Invoice reflects the discounted rate.  
 
To see the regular rate, please refer to the enclosed fee schedule. Please note payments are due by the 15th of 
the month, regardless of the rate option you select. 
 
Discounted Rate (Invoice enclosed) 
 
The discounted rate allows you to pay by cash or check. This rate can also be used for automatic bank payment 
plans which you can set up with your bank so that your payment is automatically sent to the Temple.   
 
If you want the discounted rate as reflected on the enclosed invoice, select one box for billing: 
 

 Pay in full within 30 days  

 Semi-annual (total amount due divided into 2 equal payments; August & January) 

 Quarterly (total amount due divided into 4 equal payments; August, November, February & May) 

 Monthly (total amount due divided into 10 equal payments from August through May) 
 
Regular Rate (Fee Schedule enclosed) 
 
The regular rate allows you to pay by credit card in full, semi-annually, quarterly or monthly.  If you prefer the 
regular rate, please contact the Temple office by email at tbt@bethtorah.org for an updated invoice and a credit 
card authorization form.  A new credit card authorization is required each year. 
  

 
I agree to the payment plan selected above: 
 
________________________________________________________________________________  
Name (please print) 
 
________________________________________________________________________________ 
Address        
 
_________________________________________________     _____________________________ 
Signature       Date 
 
Current email address: _____________________________________________________________ 
 
Please fill out the above information and return this form to the Temple Office by mail at 2162 Washington 
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Street, Holliston, Massachusetts 01746, or by email to tbt@bethtorah.org by August 1, 2018.  Please don't 
forget to include your August payment. 
 
If you have any questions, please contact our Treasurer Ken Labb at klabb@comcast.net 
 
 
A NEW PAYMENT OPTION:  Gifting with a stock distribution.  Contact Ken Labb for additional 
information. 
 
Temple Beth Torah has a number of policies that we would like to highlight: 
 

• You must be a member in good standing (all previous years’ financial obligations met) in order to receive 
High Holiday Seats and to enroll your child in religious school. 
 

• If you have a B’nai Mitzvah during this year, the policy requires that all outstanding bills (including 
Religious School for all members of your family) be paid in full at least one month prior to the event or be 
fully guaranteed with automatic bank withdrawal payments. 
 

• All Temple Members who have a child or grandchild enrolled under their membership in the Religious 
School from Kitah Aleph through Confirmation must be a member in one of the following membership 
categories: Family, Interfaith, or Single Parent (as applicable).  The Senior Rate will not apply. 
 

Temple Beth Torah is dedicated to providing a place of worship and education to all Jewish members in our 
community.  If you think you are unable to meet the financial requirements, please contact Adam Miller, Finance 
Committee Chair at amiller-tbt@comcast.net to discuss the matter confidentially. 
 
We remind you that even if you received financial aid in the past, a new application for the upcoming year 
is still required.  Please visit our website (www.bethtorah.org) or contact Adam Miller directly for an application.  
All applications are due by July 28, 2018. 
 
We look forward to the upcoming year at Temple Beth Torah and are excited about turning the page in our rich 
history and opening up a new chapter where we appreciate each member and work together to rebuild our 
community.  Please contact us if you have any questions or concerns about the invoicing process or any other 
Temple matters.  We always welcome your input and new ideas. 

 
 
 

B’Shalom, 
 

Stacey Lieberman Kenneth Labb 
Stacey Lieberman, President  Ken Labb, Treasurer                        
staceygoldie@aol.com   klabb@comcast.net 


